FOUNTAIN CLINIC SPRING 2024 NEWSLETTER

| think we can finally say our winter is behind us and our Spring has finally arrived. Today as | am writing this
newsletter, we experienced an eclipse and a beautiful spring day filled with blooming flowers and balmy
temperatures.

Spring at the Fountain Clinic means two things-Pastrami Joe Run and Night at the Louvre.

The Pastrami Joe Run is Saturday April 20. There will be a 10K, 5K Run and Walk and a 1

Mile Run/Walk. All kids taking part will receive a coupon for a free ice cream cone from
True North. There will be finisher medals for everyone this year and of course, the delicious
Reubens at the end of the race. All the profits from the Race go to the Fountain Clinic. We
could not do this event without the help of John and Jodi Lubis and Andrew Scribbe, owner
of Pastrami Joes.

On June 7, we will once again have our Night at the Louvre auction and dinner.
This wonderful event will be held at the lovely Oak Hill. We will be changing the
menu from box lunches to Schuler’s delicious heavy appetizers. The menu will
include fresh fruits and berries, chicken satay, silver dollar finger sandwiches,
Schuler’s meatballs, stuffed mushrooms, Greek salad skewers and roasted
cauliflower cakes. The meal will be topped off with ice cream from True North.
Auction items are beginning to come in. So far, we have Tiger baseball tickets,
John Sullivan’s Rietveld Chairs, Paula Tucker Catering, a concert by Norman Light,
patio furniture and a trip to Chicago to name a few.

We will be posting the items on our web page and featuring them on Facebook. This is such a fun summer event
and it is our major fundraiser. Our proceeds this year will go to funding our Nurse Practitioners.

Speaking of Nurse Practitioners, Donna Barry who has been with us 14 years and has
done an excellent job of caring for our patients has decided to cut back to one day a
week and ease into a much-deserved retirement. We were so lucky to have Kelly Gilbert, _ .
who did her internship at our clinic, agree to work for us the two days Donna has given i
up. The transition has been seamless. Kelly is so good with her patients and has blended
well with all the staff. Once again, the Good Lord has smiled down on this Clinic.

Enjoy the Spring Everyone! Please try to join us at the Race and/or at the Louvre. Your support has enabled us
to provide primary medical, dental and now mental health care for over 32 years in this community.



